
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS  

August, 2007                                  www.bayoaksquiltguild.org 
 

 

Treasurer’s Report    Chris Jarrell reports our bank balance as of 8/1/07. 

 

Guild Teachers  Therese Springer is teaching a Raggedy Rose pattern at our August 23rd meeting so bring 

your sewing machines and she will help you.   More info will be coming about this meeting. 

                                                                              

Community Service  We received two very nice Thank You cards.  One was from Memorial Hospital for the 

hats and one from Hope Haven. The one from Hope Haven was signed by all the children. 

 

Summer Squares  Using the Spring swap squares and ONE other fabric, make a 12 1/2" (unfinished) block-

-any pattern.  Return the block at the August 9th business meeting along with your name on two pieces of paper 

and attached to the block.  Everyone participating will put one name tag into the hat and leave one name tag on 

the block.  We will draw a name for the winner of all blocks turned in.  Now here's the catch:  The winner must 

use all of the blocks and have a fully pieced or completed top made by our Dec. meeting or she will forfeit the 

blocks and another name will be drawn.  If you make more than one block to turn in, then your name will go 

into the hat twice. 

  

Show and Sale Kay talked about our renting a spot for $50 in Diamondhead at the Arts function,  that 

will allow us to have a quilt show and sale.  We will need to make a decision on this so Kay can make 

arraignments for that event.  It will be talked about and decided at our business meeting in August. 

 

Field Trip --August 18th Our field trip to quilt shops in Louisiana is on Saturday, August 18th.  This will be 

an all day event with lunch somewhere in the area of the shops. We will meet in the Baptist Church parking lot 

in the early morning.  More information via an email will be sent to remind you and let you know the time. 

 

Please bring….. Bring your 12 ½” block made with the Summer Squares to the business meeting and also 

bring your block that Kay taught with the bird on it.  I’m sure she would love to see what everyone has done. 

 

October Class…  Remember to keep a watch out for the 2 yards of quilted fabric that you will need for Chris’s 

class on the tote bag. 

 

Evening quilt class   Linda Favre will be teaching an evening class on hand quilting at Hancock High School 

this fall. 

 

Please remember that if you don’t get the newsletter give me a call and I’ll make corrections and see that you 

get one.  Also if you want to put anything in the newsletter just sent it by email to me. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

 

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

